
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               July 22, 2024 
 
 
 
Brothers and Sisters: 
 

President Joe Biden has been the most pro-labor President in this country’s 
history. His presidency and accomplishments have made the lives of working 
people, especially our members, significantly better.  

 
His investments into our nation’s infrastructure and Amtrak have enabled a 

renaissance in transportation. We are grateful for President Biden’s public service in 
which he has championed working people.  

 
We look forward to supporting the Democratic nominee to build on his legacy 

and working with them to continue enacting meaningful change to improve the lives 
of railroaders and working people around the country. 
 
 

In solidarity,  
 
 

Arthur P. Maratea 
National President 

 
 

 


